
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

July 27, 2017 – Due to an extended power outage affecting the Greenstone area, The District of 
Thunder Bay Social Services Administration Board (TBDSSAB) will be temporarily suspending 
all services and closing offices in Geraldton and Longlac.  
 
TBDSSAB services and facilities in Greenstone are temporarily closed: 
 

 All services available through our satellite offices in the Greenstone area (Geraldton and 
Longlac)  including all Ontario Works, Social Housing and Child Care appointments 
scheduled for July 27, 2017 from 12:00 noon to 4:30 p.m. have been cancelled due to a 
power outage.  Those clients and applicants whose appointments were cancelled are 
asked to contact their worker on Friday July 28th to reschedule. 

 
In the case of a maintenance emergency at any of the TBDSSAB housing properties, 
tenants are encouraged to call our main office at 807-766-2111 and the call will be 
forwarded to the appropriate location. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
THE DISTRICT OF THUNDER BAY SOCIAL 
    SERVICES ADMINISTRATION BOARD 
 

OFFICE OF THE  
CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 

231 May Street South 
Thunder Bay, ON  P7E 1B5 

Telephone: 807.766.2103 or 2106 
Toll-free: 1.877.281.2958 

Fax: 807.345.6146 
www.tbdssab.ca  


